
Diary Dates 

November: 

1-2 Parents Meetings 

14 Photos - Individual & Sibling 

28 Nasal Flu Vaccination—YR-Y5 

December: 

5 Christmas Lunch 

5 Christmas Fayre 

12 Nativity Performance 

13 Nativity Performance 

18 Carol Service 

19 School Closes for Christmas 

at 1.30pm 

20 INSET 

Grenville Road, Padstow, Cornwall PL28 8EX                   Tel: 01841 532510                             Head of School: Kate Whitford 

Christmas Lunch Menu 
Wednesday 5th December 

 

 

 

Roast Turkey with Pigs in    

Blankets 
Or 

Linda McCartney Roast 
with roast potatoes, vegetables, 

stuffing, Yorkshire pudding & gravy 
 

& 
 

Mince pie 
Or 

Christmas Biscuit 
Or 

Christmas Log 
with custard 

Or 

Fresh Fruit Salad 
 
 

milk or water 

Thank you to Emily Colwill for 

organising the Christmas       

Decorations  event at Padstow 

Social Club on Wednesday.  It 

was a great turnout and was  

attended by lots of happy      

children.  We look forward to 

seeing the  decorations 

on the town’s  Christmas 

tree. 

Teddy Tombola 

If you need to make space for this year’s Christmas gifts, the PTFA 

would love to give your old teddies a new home!   
 

Wheelbarrow of Festive Cheer! 

This year we are introducing this fabulous draw prize.  Again, any 

donations of alcohol will be gratefully received.  Tickets will be on 

sale at the Fayre at a cost of £1. 

And another thing… 

Do you have any old wrapping paper or festive decorations you 

would like to donate?  We’d love to have them! 
 

Don’t forget to bring in your cake donations on the day! 
 

As always, we would love to include as many parents and carers as 

possible in supporting the school.  We are holding a meeting for all 

volunteers on Tuesday 27
th

 November at 3.30pm in the school 

and we would love to see you there.  If you could just give 15 

minutes of your time on the day, we would be very grateful. 
 

Thank you for all your continued support. 
 

The Parents, Teachers and Friends of Padstow School. 

Padstow School Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 5th December 3-5pm 

The Christmas Fayre is being held on Wednesday 5th December from 3pm to 5pm - 

Raffle draw at 4.30 pm.  Come along and join in the festive fun which will include, 

amongst other stalls and games: 
 

Tombola 

The PTFA would love to receive donations from families for this year’s tombola stall.  To 

ensure there are a variety of prizes to be won we would be grateful if donations could be as 

follows: 

* Reception – Biscuits * Year 1 – Crisps * Year 2 – Sweets * Year 3 – Chocolate * 

* Year 4 – Bottle of pop, fruit juice or squash * Year 5 – Bubble bath * 

* Year 6 – Christmas treat food (non perishable) * 

But of course, any and all donations will be gratefully received! 

Book to meet Santa! 

Children can come and meet Santa in his grotto and tell him their Christmas wishes!      

Tickets for this wonderful opportunity are £2 per child and slots need to be booked next 

week - 8.30 – 9.15am and 3.00 – 3.30pm outside the school office, if you haven’t already! 



School Values Certificate Winners: 
 

Year R: Enzo 

Year 1:  Beau 

Year 2:  Leah 

Year 3:  Constance 

Year 4: Kegan 

Year 5:  William 

Year 6:  Aaron & Hayden 

School Rules Certificate Winners: 
 

Year R: John 

Year 1:   Eva 

Year 2:   Heath 

Year 3:   Kiera 

Year 4:   Rudy 

Year 5:   Elsie 

Year 6: Oscar 

Happiness Team Work Friendship Communication Freedom  

Curiosity Honesty Trust Kindness Respect Healthy Resilience  

Ambition Community Individuality Perseverance 
Show good  

manners at all times 
  

Follow instructions 

with thought & care 
 

Show care & respect 

for everyone  

&  

everything 

Mrs Whitford’s Special Awards: 
 

 

* Mason (YR)  * Noah (Y4) * 
 

 

We have also awarded numerous certificates to 

children for their reading, writing and maths as well 

as Green Cards and specific class certificates 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

87.50% 92.22% 92.34% 93.72% 90.12% 92.89% 92.59% 

Attendance 

Congratulations Year 3 

You are our attendance winners this week! 

Newsletter  

Preference: 

Please return your 

Newsletter Preference 

slips as soon as     

possible 

Multi Skills 
Next Wednesday 28th 

November will be the last 

session for Multi Skills 

this term. 

If you are booking a holiday, make sure that it coincides with school breaks.  Government    

guidelines need to be followed regarding holidays. 

Consent Form: 

Please return your  completed 

Consent Forms for use of    

Images as soon as possible.  

The deadline for return of 

forms is 30th November. 

Annual Nasal Flu Vaccination - Reception to Year 5 
Please remember to complete and return your consent form 

for your child’s annual nasal flu vaccination which is taking 

place on 28th November 2018.  The deadline to submit your 

form is by mid-day Tuesday 27
th

 November.  Parents will 

not be able to submit any forms after this time. 
  

Please click on the following link to access the consent form 

online: https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/flu  
  

Please ensure you quote the full Unique School Reference 

Code which is: EE137183 
  

If you are having difficulties with accessing this form online, 

please contact Kernow Health on 01872 221105/06/07 and 

they can do it over the phone.  There are also paper copies 

available at the office. 

 

 
 

Thanks to all of you, as a 

school, we raised a total 

of £130 for Children in 

Need!   

A big thank you to the PTFA and everyone 

who helped to make the Glow Party a huge 

success on Friday. 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kernowimmunisations.co.uk%2Fflu&data=02%7C01%7CTam.Bettridge%40padstowschool.org%7C5ff3e55f7b744c6273af08d64e0c4147%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C636782211870165830&sdata=kn


Help us to become nit-free — please check your child’s hair this weekend 

Christmas Fancy Dress Competition! 
 

Join in the party for “Nadelik Lowen Padstow” and enter our 

Fancy Dress Competition to win a chance to switch on the 

town’s Christmas Lights on Saturday 1st December. 

 

The theme is Christmas! 

 

Handmade costumes are always the best, get creative and 

have some fun designing your own. 

 

Judging will take place at 5.15 in the Church Rooms, followed 

by a parade down into the town with lights and music, to 

meet on the bandstand where the winner will be announced 

and lights will be switched on. 

 
All children, welcome to join the parade.  Please come along to the 

Church Rooms on the day, even if you do not wish to enter the   

Competition, we have glow sticks for all.  We will leave at 5.45 to 

walk down to the bandstand. 

 
Well behaved adults also permitted! 

 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx 




